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February Newsletter 

 
Hello everyone,  

 

This month for our Cherry Blossom class we were learning all about Spring, through art 

activities, sensory play and communications. We made different types of flowers and 

suncatcher raindrops. We celebrated Valentine’s Day and Chinese New Year this month too, 

making dragon puppets for the year of the Dragon. We made cards for our loved ones and 

decorated our classroom in hearts! 

 



 

 

 

For our Heather class this month we also looked at spring and the growth of flowers and life 

cycles of animals such as frogs! We had some fun playing with an edible mud tray where we 

got our farm animals all muddy. We wrote our numbers outside using coloured chalk. We 

made lovely Valentine’s cards for our loved ones and had lots of fun using water play outside 

with bowls and jugs. 

 

 

 



 

 

Future News: 

 

 

 

We will be celebrating Word Autism Day on Friday the 22nd of March. The World Autism 

Awareness Day 2024 theme is colour. We will have cakes sales, a magician and wally the pony 

will be paying us a special visit. You can celebrate this special day by encouraging your children 

to express themselves through colour e.g. clothes. Our Parent Teacher Meetings will run from 

the 11th-21st of March. Our Easter holidays this year will be from the 25th to the 29th and 1st 

to the 5th of April .  

 

 

 

 

Thank you!  


